
 

 

                                                                            Notice 
 

It is notified for information of all that 14th August 2017 shall be 
observed as public holiday on account of Shri Krishna Janamastmi instead 
of 15th August 2017, as notified earlier in view of Govt. of Haryana 
notification dated 11.8.2017. 

All the Teaching Departments and Offices will remain closed on 14th 
August2017. 
 

OSD (Gen.Admn) 


